
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visual Arts News  January 8, 2010 

 

 

The Speakers in the Arts Series presents: 
well-known Canadian photographer Lynne Cohen  
Thursday, January 14 > 8:00 pm in JLVAC room 100.  
All welcome. Free admission. 

THINGS you should know… 
Faculty and staff exhibition, January 14-29 
Opening January 14 > 5:30-7:30 pm > ArtLab 
Remarks by Dean Donna Pennee at 6 pm 

 

 

 

Undergraduate student scholarships, awards, etc… 

The Bon à Tirer Editorial Board is now accepting submissions for the 
2009-2010 issue of Bon à Tirer. Submission Deadline: Thursday, 
Jan. 21.  E-mail papers and questions to bonatirer.uwo@gmail.com 

Bess A. Hewitt Scholarship in Visual Arts: Awarded to  
a full-time undergraduate student in Year 3 of the Honors 
Specialization in Studio Arts in the Visual Arts Degree Program. 
Deadline:  January 29, 2010.  

Madeline Lennon Essay Award:  Awarded to a full-time 
undergraduate student in year 3 or 4 of a BA in Honors 
Specialization in Art History and Criticism or a Major in Art History. 
Deadline:  January 29, 2010.  

Elizabeth Taylor Memorial Prize:  Awarded to an undergraduate 
student in a Visual Arts program who submits the best proposal for 
a work in textile arts.  Deadline: January 29, 2010. 

Contact the office for further information on any of these awards. 

 

Grad students:  the department deadline for the Alumni, 
Lynne Lionel Scott and Mary Routledge awards is Jan. 18th. 

 

 


